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October 18.2022

Dear Zeke Lonen,

Members present at the October 11 Bayview Community Association monthly meeting, by a show of
hands, voted in favor of approving the existing 2 apartment unit property at 427 Gusryan Street,
Baltimore MD 21224 which is currently zoned single family. No members of the association raised hands
in opposition. :

The property is owned hv Li Huifen of 11032 Waood Elves Wav. Calumhia MD 21044. Ms. Li was oresent

at the meeting to make the request and answer questions. Should you need more information, contact
Ms. Li:

Phone: 443-468-3689

Email: huifenll@yahoo.com.

Thank You,

<t

Cesar Romero

President, Bayview Comm. Assn.



